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CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Fruit Salad Day Activity Pre-Primary 

                                                                                                            

    Date: 20/02/2024 

 
Greetings from Carmel Academy! 

Dear Parents, 

To emphasize the importance of healthy fruits in our diet we are organizing 
“Fruit Salad Day” for all the pre-primary levels on 23rd February 2024. 

Note: 

● Parents are requested to send 2 or 3 cut fruits of your wards choice in a 
box. 

● This activity will be conducted during class hours and participation 
from each child is highly appreciated. 

 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

 

 

 


